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CARNTALL PRIMARY SCHOOL
5 Aghintain Road, CLOGHER, Co Tyrone, BT76 0UY

Tel: 028 85548423      Fax: 028 85549830

Email: rclarke441@c2kni.net      www.carntallprimaryschool.co.uk 

Principal: Mr R Clarke BA (Hons) PGCE PQHNI

Tuesday 8th December 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian,
Year 7 have been very busy over the past few weeks creating lots of festive crafts to raise some money for new ICT equipment. 
These include a wide variety of festive treats. We have table decorations, Christmas logs, candle holders, tree decorations, home baking, a variety of outdoor wooden trees, snowmen and lots more to get you into the festive mood. Keep an eye on our facebook page for a ‘sneak peek’ of our products.
The Craft Fair will run from 10am until 1pm this Saturday (12th December) and all school children and their families are welcome to come along and support the event. Unfortunately, those children who are isolating in Year 5&6 will be unable to attend.
If you are planning on sending in some home baking, we would appreciate it being sent into school with the children on Friday morning. 

Also, please send all hamper money to school by Friday as we plan to make the draw on Saturday morning at the fair. 
In line with Covid-19 guidance, the craft fair will be held outdoors and we would ask that all people use the hand sanitiser on arrival, adults should wear a mask, remain as a family bubble and maintain social distancing.
We look forward to your support and thank you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely

R Clarke
Principal
‘Where Children Come First’
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